

Office of the Clerk Katy Dolan Baumer 250 S. Route 59, Bartlett, IL 60103-1648 (630) 837-0301 ext. 2258 Fax: (630) 483-5689 kdolanbaumer@hanover-township.org

Notice of Meeting Cancellation of the Hanover Township Mental Health Board Tuesday, September 27, 2016

Notice is hereby given that the Hanover Township Mental Health Board meeting, scheduled for Tuesday, September 27, 2016 has been cancelled. A rescheduled meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 21 at 5:30 p.m. in Downey Hall.

Brian P. McGuire Supervisor

Clerk

Katy Dolan Baumer

Thomas S. Smogolski Assessor

P. Craig Ochoa Highway Commissioner James Barr Administrator

Mary Alice Benoit Trustee

Craig Essick Trustee

Howard Krick Trustee

Steve Caramelli Trustee